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                  Wednesday, 7th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 – Shakespeare Workshop  

We have arranged for the West End in Schools group to visit our school and deliver a Shakespeare 
Workshop on Tuesday 27th February 2024.  

In Year 5, we will be learning about Shakespeare and studying the play ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ in our 
English lessons. As a part of this learning experience, the West End in Schools group will introduce the 
children to ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ through an interactive drama workshop.  

Curriculum impact Opportunity to explore ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ through drama 

 

Where  Grand Avenue within school hours 

When Tuesday 27th February 2024 

Cost £4.50 

 

Action required: We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child towards the cost 
of the workshop. 

Please reply and pay using the School Gateway for this visit (using app or via 
website www.schoolgateway.com). If you are unable to do so online, please 
contact our school office.  

We would appreciate payments by Friday 23rd February. Thank you. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and help. 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Mrs Jawad 
Year 5 Leader                                                                    
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